
 

      Dens Road Primary School News Update 

77 Dens Road 

Dundee DD3 7HY 

Head Teacher:  Mrs A McDonald 

               Email: densroad.primary@dundeecity.gov.uk 

            Tel :01382436368 Fax: 01382436372 

Friday 1 June 2012 

Note from the Head Teacher : 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Some updates for you……. 

Jubilee Jamboree 

The children have had a super day of celebrations and the sunshine tried to stay with us. We are delighted 

to have been able to help “ Cash for Kids “ and would like to thank them for all of their assistance in help-

ing us have a successful day. We will let you know the total monies raised next week.  Thank you again for 

your generosity. 

Homework 

I am delighted to say that the children have been so excited about our new Homework  and have 

gone to “ town “ with model making, family trees, beanstalks to name but a few. 

These terrific homework projects are on display in the dining hall and we hope they will inspire 

the rest of the children and their families to really get involved in family homework tasks. 

Walk to School Challenge 

Thank you so much for encouraging the children in our walk to school challenge.  Today we celebrat-

ed their success at our Assembly. 

Assemblies 

Our assemblies are proving to be very busy just now  as more and more children wish to share their 

wider achievements with us and we are delighted to say they are inspiring other children to become 

involved in local clubs and activities as well as being positive contributors in their own families. Well 

done to all of them. 

 The New School Improvement Plan 2012-2015 

Thank you so much for your comments on our latest survey asking about what you think we do well and what you 

feel you would like us to consider improving. 

We are already busy working on our new school improvement plan.  Every school has one and at the end of 3 years 

we look at what we set out to do and hopefully we will have been successful. 

When our new plan has made up we will send out copies to any parent/carer who would like to receive one. 

In the meantime please have a look at some of the comments and suggestions so far. On the other side of this page. 

 

 

 



I like the school text system. 

We love the assemblies especially 

star awards and top table. 

The out of school trips are super 

especially the swimming. 

My child likes the new 

homework. 

Like the new homework, we have 

more time to do it. 

The office staff are very helpful and 

welcoming. 

Transition to Primary 1 is by far the 

best ever! 

Nursery staff are warm and wel-

coming. 

Could we have 

a school sav-

ings club to let 

the children 

?save? their 

pocket money? 

Activity kits on all 

day Friday? 

Behaviour is very 

good in the school 

but some children 

still spoil it for oth-

ers. Can you do 

more to fix this? 

Some of the things you think we 

do well ! 

Very good teachers who 

encourage the children 

in every aspect! 
What could be 

done differently? 

Can the playground 

be resurfaced? 

Evening classes for 

children to learn more 

English? 



Please note in bold italics any changes and/or cancellations.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 
Tuesday 5 June 2012          3.15 – 4.15 SMT Open Door 
Friday 8 June 2012    Fun Friday – P7 – 2

nd
 Day Out 

Monday 11 June 2012    Infant Sports and school inspection week 
Tuesday 12 June 2012    Upper Sports 
Wednesday 13 June 2012   Request a meeting with Teacher 
Thursday 14 June 2012    Request a meeting with Teacher 
Tuesday 19 or Thursday 21 June 2012  Whole School to Blair Drummond 
Friday 22 June 2012    Fun Friday – P7 – 3

rd
 Day Out 

Monday 25 June 2012    Excellence Awards 
Tuesday 26 June 2012    Prize Giving 
Wednesday 27 June 2012   Leavers Assembly  
Thursday 28 June 2012    School Closes 12 noon 

Please remember you can always see what we 

are up to on the school website at 

http://densroad.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk/ 

 

Click on the ’Contact’ tab to contact the 

school directly with your suggestions, com-

plaints and hopefully compliments.  It is live 

for you now.  Don’t forget you can come into 

the school at anytime to share your views 

and discuss concerns and you can email the 

school at -

densroad.primary@dundeecity.gov.uk 

  


